

Educational Update

Friday 4 December 2020 10:00am-12:00pm

Aims and objectives

The aim of this remotely-held meeting (Zoom webinar) is to provide an 'Educational Update' with a focus on College priorities, COVID-19 issues and to confirm the arrangements in place for the new curricula and assessment programme. It is relevant to all those involved in the delivery of pathology training – including trainers, assessors, and senior trainees preparing to become consultants.

Programme

09:45	Meeting opens for logging in
10:00	Welcome and introductions Chairperson, Vice President for Learning, RCPath Recruitment in progress at time of print
KEY NOTE PRESENTATIONS	
10:05	Priorities for the College over the next 3 years Dr Mike Osborn, College President, RCPath (To take up office on 16 November 2020)
10:20	COVID-19 management and containment issues Professor Jonathan Nguyen Van-Tam, Deputy Chief Medical Officer for England
10:35	Q&A session for key note presenters (Via <u>Slido</u>)
LEARNING DIRECTORATE UPDATES	
10:55	Progress update on digital pathology Dr Hasan Rizvi, Clinical Lead for Digital Pathology, RCPath
11:05	GMC standards for Postgraduate Training – updates on approved Pathology curricula - Chemical Pathology, Cellular Pathology, Medical Microbiology and Medical Virology Joanne Brinklow, Director of Learning, RCPath Laura Mauro, Training Officer, RCPath
11:20	The future of RCPath examinations Dr Sanjiv Manek, Clinical Director of Examinations, RCPath



11:30	Q&A session for Learning Directorate updates (Via Slido)
11:50	Summing up Chairperson, Vice President for Learning, RCPath Recruitment in progress at time of print
12:00	Complete the evaluation form via Slido Close

Heads of Schools meeting 1:00pm to 3:00pm

Meeting - Heads of Schools

Chaired by Dr Nicki Cohen, Clinical Director of Training and Assessment, RCPath

This session is reserved for Heads of Schools as part of their bi-yearly College meetings. Zoom joining details and the agenda will be provided separately.

General information

Booking and registration

- We look forward to seeing you at this free remotely-held Educational Update event.
- Please book your place <u>HERE</u>.
- You will then be sent a booking confirmation email with information about how to register via Zoom for the webinar.
- Bookings will close at 4:00pm on Wednesday, 2 December 2020.

Continuing Professional Development (CPD)

You may claim a maximum of **2 CPD credits** in the professional category for full attendance at this meeting. CPD certificates will be sent via email a few days after the meeting. Participation in this event will provide supporting evidence towards meeting the GMC standards for ongoing Trainer recognition.

If you plan to watch the webinar with a colleague, please ensure you have registered via Zoom individually to ensure delivery of your CPD certificate.

Meeting organiser:

Sandra Dewar-Creighton Assessment Manager The Royal College of Pathologists 6 Alie Street London E1 8QT

E: sandra.dewar-creighton@rcpath.org

T: 020 7451 6765

